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Nuclear Development Corporation
of America

5 Noe Strect
kbite, Plains, Now Jersey

Attentions Mr . Walter A. Hailton
Hanager,0 Contract Operations

Gontlemans

kclosed is a copy of the license isaued to Curtissu-Writ
Corporation and the Codasion's staff Ara2lis of the
principal safety factors considered in reviewing the
app.ication suitted by Curtiss-Wright.

Also encloed are copies of e4ilar documents relating to
appleations subitted by North American Aation, Inc.-
Oeral Dy ics Corpomation, Xassachsetts Xnstute of
Technologya and the Babcock & Wilcom Company.
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IB reading
ISR reading
D. Marsh, IR
CTEdwards, I&R

very truly yours,~

Lyall Jobnoon
Chiaf, Lioensing Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation

1. Memo and license z'e u
Wright - Docket 5O-39

2. 0woo OP and 3ioenao re North
Ameican - Docket 50-94

3. moo CP A lcens re General
Dynamics - Docket 50-89
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NUCLEAR DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION OF AMERICA
5 NEW STREET, WHITE PLAINS, N. Y. - TEL. WH 8-5800

CABLE ADDRESS "NDAWHITEPLAINS"

In reply please refer to: C- 2trp

April 21, 1958

U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Public Document Room
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C.

Gentlemen: APR 22 1958

In accordance with AEC Release No. A-782 dated
April 11, 1958, please send me a copy of the proposed
form of license and an analysis by the Commission Staff
of the principal safety factors considered during re-
view of the operating application for the Curtiss-
Wright research reactor. If available, we would also
appreciate having copies of this same material covering
other reactors.

Thank you for your attention to the above.

Sincerely yours,

Walter A. Hamilton
Manager, Contract Operations


